Date: 5-08-02

To: New Mexico Qil Conversation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, NM 87504

Attention: Michael Stogner

From: Texaco Exploration and Production Inc. (Chevron U.S.A.)
15 Smith Road
Midland, TX 79705

Subject: REQUEST FOR NON-STANDARD LOCATION
J.B. McGHEE #157
(formerly West Dollarhide Drinkard Unit #157)

Dear Sirs,

Texaco Exploration and Production, Inc. respectfully requests approval for a non-
standard location for the J.B. McGhee #157 located at Unit Letter P, Section 31, 24-S,
38-E, 1275° FSL, and 400’ FEL, Lea County, New Mexico. The intent is to test the San
Andres formation for production, thus the field will be the Wildcat San Andres.

Texaco is the only outside operator.
Form C-101, and Form C-102 (plat) is attached for your approval.

Questions concerning this request may be directed to Denise Wann at (915) 687-7380, or
Denise Leake at (915) 687-7375
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nise Leake
Regulatory Specialist
Chevron U.S.A.
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